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June 16, 2014 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

Prince Charles Building 

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 

St. John's, Newfoundland & Labrador 

A1A 5132 

Attention: 	Ms. Cheryl Blundon 

Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary  

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: 	The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages 

on the Island Interconnection System 

We write to request an extension to the date upon which Hydra's responses to Requests for 

Information PUB-NLH-165 to PUB-NLH-230 are due, as set out in the Board's letter of June 10, 

2014. So that it may have an opportunity to provide useful and comprehensive responses to 

these Requests for Information, Hydro respectfully requests an extension to Friday, June 27, 

2014. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO 

eoffrey P. Yo 

Senior Legal • nsel 

GPY/cp 

cc: 	Gerard Hayes — Newfoundland Power 
	

Thomas Johnson—consumer Advocate 

Paul Coxworthy —Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales 
	

Thomas 0' Reilly — Cox & Palmer 
Sheryl Nisenbaum — Praxair Canada Inc. 	 Danny Dumaresque 

Roberta Frampton Benefiel — Grand Riverkeeper Labrador 
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